

Hunter, Donielle

From:

KnowWho Services < noreply@knowwho.services>

Sent:

Saturday, January 30, 2016 11:16 AM

To:

Puco Docketing

Subject:

I support AEP's clean energy investments

14-1693-EL. RDR 14-1694-EL. AAM

Dear PUCO,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerely,

b Lykes 1111 bethel columbus, OH 43220onelastflight@yahoo.com (614) 824-5988

2016 JAN 32 AM 9: 19

This is to certify that the images appearing are an accurate and complete reproduction of a case fine document delivered in the regular course of becomes.

Technician Pate Processed 74-1-16

2016 FEB -1 AM 9: 2

Hunter, Donielle

From:

KnowWho Services < noreply@knowwho.services >

Sent:

Saturday, January 30, 2016 11:17 AM

To:

Puco Docketing

Subject:

I support AEP's clean energy investments

Dear PUCO,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerely,

b Lykes 1111 bethel columbus, OH 43220onelastflight@yahoo.com (614) 824-5988

Hunter, Donielle

From:

KnowWho Services <noreply@knowwho.services>

Sent:

Saturday, January 30, 2016 1:35 AM

To:

Puco Docketing

Subject:

I support AEP's clean energy investments

Dear PUCO,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerely,

Marie Smith 7111 Frank Ave NW North Canton, OH 44720mes@neo.rr.com (330) 499-6626



701 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW • Suite 750 • Washington, DC 20004

LUKE M. HARMSSenior Manager, Government Relations

January 25, 2016

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 180 East Broad Street Columbus, OH 43215

RE: Cases 14-1693-EL-RDR; 14-1297-EL-SSO

Dear PUCO:

Find attached correspondence by Mr. Jeffrey Noel on behalf of Whirlpool Corporation regarding the referenced cases pending review by the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio. I trust you will contact us if you have questions or need further information.

Sincerely,

Luke M. Harms

Senior Manager, Government Relations